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United We Stand America-Ohio, Inc.
5500 Market Street, Suite 92

Youngstown, Ohio 44512
(330) 788-6508 • FAX 788-0645

FAX LETTER

November 21, 1996

N. Bradley Litchfield
Michael Marinelli
Office of General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC 20463

SUBJECT: AOR 1998-47

Dear Sirs:

In November of 1995, UWSA-Ohio Inc. filed a complaint with the FEC (MUR 4284) in
direct response to Ross Perot's attempt to takeover the volunteer organization he
established in order to run for President of the United States. Since that time, all the
allegations made in our complaint have come to fruition.

Now, Mr. Perot is attempting to take over the legitimate volunteer arm of the Reform Party
in the same manner. We sincerely hope that the Federal Elections Commission will
recognize the National Reform Party Steering Committee (AOR 1998*47) as the legitimate
voice of the Reform Party.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah N. Taylor
Chairman, UWSA-Ohio, inc.


